Letter: Fire a threat to
Martis Valley project

Publisher’s note: This letter was sent to the Placer County
Board of Supervisors.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am submitting this article for the record for the Martis
Valley West Parcel Specific Plan as further evidence that the
MVWPSP FEIR did not into take in consideration the threat of
wildland urban interface. A CalFire representative was
consulted by Planning Commissioner [Wayne] Nader who had
extensive conversations about the location and the problematic
terrain and ability to adequately protect and evacuate the
public among other issues when a fire erupts.

Note the attached article brings forth the 10 most expensive
fires in the West’s history. Six of the 10 fires are in
California in locations that are similar forested areas much
like the proposed MVWPSP.

Ellie Waller, Tahoe Vista
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